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HUD Issues CPD Memo: Availability of Additional Waivers for CPD Grant Programs to Prevent 

the Spread of COVID-19 and Mitigate Economic Impacts 

On December 30, 2021, HUD issued a memorandum explaining the availability of waivers of certain 

regulatory requirements associated with several Community Planning and Development (CPD) grant 

programs to prevent the spread of COVID-19 and to facilitate assistance to eligible communities and 

households economically impacted by COVID-19. This memorandum covers program-specific waivers for 

the following CPD programs, including for grants that have not yet been awarded (e.g., funds awarded 

under the FY 2021 Appropriations Act): 

•            Continuum of Care (CoC) 

•            Youth Homelessness Demonstration Program (YHDP) 

•            Emergency Solutions Grants (ESG) Program 

•            Housing Opportunities for Persons With AIDS (HOPWA) 

This memorandum extends the HOPWA FMR Rent Standard waiver that was set to expire on December 

31, 2021, reintroduces the HOPWA Property Standards waiver that expired on September 30, 2021, and 

sets an expiration date for the HOPWA Space and Security waiver. This memorandum also announces a 

simplified notification process for recipients of CPD grant programs to use this waiver flexibility to 

expedite the delivery of assistance.  

Read the CPD Memo: Availability of Additional Waivers for CPD Grant Programs to Prevent the Spread of 

COVID-19 and Mitigate Economic Impacts Caused by COVID-19 (Issued December 30, 2021). 

 

 

########################################################################  

We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD.  
We safeguard our lists and do not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by others, at any time, for any 
reason.  

https://www.hud.gov/sites/dfiles/CPD/documents/Additional_Waivers_CPD_COVID19_December_2021.pdf?utm_source=HUD+Exchange+Mailing+List&utm_campaign=80fc158019-COVID-19-Waivers_12.30.21&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_f32b935a5f-80fc158019-19223901
https://www.hud.gov/sites/dfiles/CPD/documents/Additional_Waivers_CPD_COVID19_December_2021.pdf?utm_source=HUD+Exchange+Mailing+List&utm_campaign=80fc158019-COVID-19-Waivers_12.30.21&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_f32b935a5f-80fc158019-19223901


 
HUD COVID-19 Resources and Fact Sheets 

  

If you wish to be added or removed from this mail list, please go here and follow the instructions to 

either subscribe or unsubscribe.  

 

https://www.hud.gov/coronavirus
https://www.hud.gov/subscribe/signup?listname=Housing%20Opportunities%20for%20Persons%20with%20AIDS%20Program&list=HOPWA-L

